
St. Pius X Women’s Society Newsletter - January-February 2019   

Hi Everyone:

I know it’s been a while since you heard from us.  We are sorry but it’s been
really crazy at our house.  Most of December, both of us were sick with bronchitis,
ear infections and pancreatitis.  The last one ended in a 5 day stay in Cape Cod
Hospital for the Boop.

I’d like to thank everyone who sent us sympathy cards for the passing of our sister
Joan.  I’d like to say thank you for the get well cards from those of you who knew about
my hospital stay.  God is very good.  Things are finally calming down.

Lots of things are coming in the Spring.  So let’s get to all the news that’s fit to print!

Dates To Remember

2/12 – Members Meeting 1:30 pm  PLC
3/5  -– Executive Board Meeting   6:30 pm  St. Mary’s Room
3/12 -  Members Meeting 1:30 pm  PLC
4/2 -   Executive Board Meeting   6:30 pm  St. Mary’s Room
4/9 -   Members Meeting 6:30 pm  PLC
6/9 – Cape Symphony  3 pm Barnstable High School   
          The Very Best of Rogers and Hammerstein

Nominating Committee for new officers 

We are at that time of year when we are looking for new officers for the coming year.
We hope that as many members as possible will attend the meetings.  The  Nominating
Committee is working hard to get us qualified candidates.  The Nominating Committee
is Madeline Manchuk, Chairperson, Nina Griffin, Maureen Hickey and Jenny Anastasio.
If you would like to help us with candidates or to apply, they would love to hear from you.

Tulip Tea News April 30, 2019  

"The Women's Society is seeking donations of gently used attractive teapots and dinner sized plates 
to be used for serving at our ecumenical Tulip Tea in April.  This new event has replaced our legendary 
Holly Tea and will become an annual ecumenical event.  Please leave you donations in the Religious 



Education building Mondays to Thursdays or bring them to our February or March meeting.   Thank 
you in advance!"

      February Meeting Program   Bay to Sound Neighbors 
 A bridge to aging in place

 Bay to Sound Neighbors is a non-profit membership organization that will create a
 community of support for older citizens living in the towns of Yarmouth and Dennis 
so they can live full lives in their own homes safely and comfortably as they age.
 The success of Bay to Sound Neighbors depends on the diverse talents of dedicated 
volunteers. The program launched on September 17, 2018 and is one of over 200 in 
the United States and other countries.  Another 150 villages are under development.

  March Meeting Program   

Did you ever want to try yoga?  Great for limbering up and toning your body.  
At this meeting we will have someone who will take us through an easier form of
 yoga…Chair Yoga.   This should be a fun meeting.

 Are you ready for some wonderful music?  The Cape Symphony is presenting
The Very Best of Rogers and Hammerstein.  We are lucky enough to have procured the same
seating section we had for the wonderful Christmas Show.  Tickets are on a first come first 
serve basis.  The date is June 9th at 3 pm.  The cost is $46.80 per ticket.  Checks should be made
out to the St. Pius X Women’s Society.  You can give us checks at the meetings starting in March
 but you can also send them to the Rectory clearly marked “Summer Concert”.

Please email us at MSbbarsch@aol.com to reserve your seats.  We will also take reservations
at the meeting.

  Used Books for the Summer Fair

Jacquie Christensen will be collecting gently used books to be sold at the Summer
Fair.  Bring your donations to the monthly meetings until further notice



There are some decisions that as a group we need to share in.  These are about the
year end dinner event and the Summer Fair.

Please read the ballot attached and bring it with you at the February meeting.  If you
can’t attend the meeting, send it to the Rectory office clearly marked Women’s Society
February meeting!

Well, everyone that’s about it for now.  Please consider the ballot.  Be sure to think about
How you can help grow the Society in members.  We need ideas for a Membership Drive
in the summer.

See you all at the meeting.  God bless you all! Happy Valentine’s Day !

Your Publicity gals,

The Boopster and Amazing Annette



St. Pius X Women’s Society – Survey   Please bring this with you to February meeting to be 
collected there.  If you can’t attend, please send to Rectory clearly marked Women’s Society,
February Meeting.

Please mark your choice for the year end dinner event:

Dinner at a restaurant    ___________

Catered Dinner in PLC _____________

Pot Luck Dinner in PLC _____________

In Place of dinner, Ice Cream Social  ___________

Summer Fair

We would like your input about the future of the Summer Fair.  Please consider
that it is a major portion of our fund raising activities for the Parish.  If we do not
run the Summer Fair, we will need another way to raise those funds.

Are you in favor of continuing the Summer Fair?  __________

You are in favor of discontinuing the Summer Fair after 2019? _________

If in favor of discontinuing The Summer Fair, what are your suggestions to raise
the funds that we donate each year to the parish?

Activities

What fun or religious activities would you like to see implemented in next year’s schedule
Of events?  Remember we will need people to help organize them.


